
Dates for your diary: 

 

6th September  

Start of new academic year for all Forms  

FIV-VI sports and swimming commences, 

sports wear to be worn and swimming  

attire to be brought in 

 

FVI: Inset days  

4th September  - 9-4pm arrive by 8.45am 

(Please bring a packed lunch) 

5th September - 1-4pm arrive by 12.45pm  

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 13th July 2018 

Thank you to all who attended the school production at 

the Mercury Theatre on Saturday, We are sure you will 

agree the children were absolutely fantastic! 

Forms V and VI had a lovely day on their 

trip to London on Tuesday. They visited the 

Globe Theatre and HMS Belfast and as a 

special treat, as they walked out of the 

Globe, they were able to watch the RAF 

100 flypast along the Embankment! The 

children were extremely well behaved 

and everyone enjoyed the day.  

Forms II, III, IV, V and VI enjoyed  a 

visit from the Quantum Theatre Group 

on Monday. The children were treated 

to Shakespeare with a modern twist, 

which was very entertaining and it was 

enjoyed by all. The visit was paid for 

by money raised within the school. 

At the end of this school year, we sadly say 

goodbye to Mrs Bennett. Mrs Bennett has 

been a valued member of staff for almost 8 

years and we wish her all the very best. We 

will miss her creative costumes and exper-

tise. Thank you from all the staff and pupils. 



Well done to the following children who 

have achieved 100% attendance since 

September 

 

Anna T - NII 

Claudia - Rec 

Gabrielle J - Rec 

Fleur - FI 

Danielle J - FI 

Ethan T - FI 

Myles - FII 

Nithilan - FII 

Amelia S - FII 

Noah B - FIII 

Lucy J - FIII 

Max F - FV 

 

The children were presented with a 

special certificate of acknowledgement. 

We are delighted to announce that 

our new School Captains for next 

year are: 

 

Head Boy : Evan 

Head Girl:  Beatrice 

Librarians: Louis and Rhea 

Our Friendship Awards / Friendship 

Ambassadors 

 

Edie - NI 

Katherine - NII 

Avalyn - Reception 

Henrietta - FI 

Saffron - FII 

Atiya - FIII 

Beatrice - FIV 

Evan - FV 

 

These pupils were voted for by their 

peers. They will support our FVI 

Playground Ambassadors in the next 

academic year. 

100% Attendance100% Attendance100% Attendance   

We would like to wish Form VI good luck in their new 

schools, we will miss them and wish them all the best 

in their new adventures. 

We would also like to wish everyone a very pleasant 

summer break and we look forward to seeing you all 

in September. 


